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Hall Estill Media Attorney Bob Nelon comments on Threats made via Social
Media
September 8, 2013

By: Robert D. Nelon

Hall Estill Media attorney Bob Nelon was asked by KWTV to comment on First Amendment issues relating
to social media threats against local law enforcement. You can see Bob’s comments HERE.
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